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Rep. Travis Grantham Praises Phoenix PD and 

Other Law Enforcement Agencies for a Job Well 

Done During Trump Rally 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Representative Travis Grantham (R-12) today released the 

following statement thanking the Phoenix Police Department and all other law enforcement 

agencies for their efforts Tuesday at President Donald Trump's Downtown Phoenix rally:  

 

“As an attendee of President Trump’s rally in Downtown Phoenix, I had the opportunity to 

walk the streets and witness first-hand the outstanding job done by the Phoenix Police 

Department and other law enforcement officials in keeping our citizens and attendees 

safe,” said Representative Grantham. “I would especially like to thank Phoenix PD and all of 

its officers for keeping the peace in the presence of numerous angry protesters and 

agitators, which ensured this great event remained free from vandalism and violence.” 
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